Dear Parent(s)

Welcome to "Fun with Food". I am very excited to work with your child for the next two weeks. We will learn many exciting facts about food such as:

Where is food grown?

How it was discovered or invented?

How many different kinds of farms are there?

What are the main food groups and their nutritional value? We will also sample different foods.

I would like your child to bring in his/her school box with crayons, glue, scissors, and pencils. I will have some supplies here, but it will be helpful if each child brings his/her own as well. I would also like the children to bring in pictures of food. The pictures can come from newspapers, magazines, food packages, and or any other resources. We will be doing an activity with these pictures on Friday. Thursday we will be doing an activity with apples. I will bring in a bag of apples, but if each child could bring in an apple that would be great too.

I have arranged a couple of guest speakers to come share their knowledge about food. It should be a lot of fun. We will be berry busy.

If you have any questions just call the office at Joy, 873-2090.

Sincerely,

Mary Beres

If your child has any food allergies, please let me know as soon as possible.